
 

 
 

 

OFFICIAL PHOTOSHOOTING 
 

Dear Teams & Riders, 
 

WELCOME TO 2024 ENDUROGP SEASON! 

The Official Photoshooting will take place on Friday 5 April following 

the Administrative Control (start time at 11:00am). 

We kindly ask riders from ALL classes to meet at the Administrative 
Control, in full riding gear: 

clothing race + helmet + goggles + gloves + boots + cap. 
 
Which means: 

Open Senior Official Photoshooting 

Open 4S Official Photoshooting 

Open 2S Official Photoshooting 

Women’s: Official Photoshooting 

Enduro Youth: Official Photoshooting 

Junior2: Official Photoshooting 

Junior1: Official Photoshooting 

Enduro3: Official Photoshooting 

Enduro2: Official Photoshooting 

Enduro1: Official Photoshooting 

Please note that riders will be photographed following the exact 
running order of the Administrative Control. 

 
We can't wait to see you! 
Patricia Lopes PRIME STADIUM Communication +351 961 420 860 

ATTENTION TO ALL RIDERS                              04/04/2024 


